
 

 

 
 

ATTENTION - EXHIBITORS 
                     
 
Due to the Province of British Columbia's “Phase System", the Tyee Kennel Club is not yet 
assured that the shows and trials scheduled for July 16 to 19, 2020 can be held. While we 
would prefer that the show go on, the health and welfare of our exhibitors, judges, members 
and all those who work to make the show a success is paramount. We hope to have a clearer 
view of what our summer will look like prior to entries closing on July 3rd (or the limit 
reached). In the event of cancellation, any entries submitted will be refunded in full.  
 
We are limiting our Conformation show to 200 and our Obedience/Rally to 30. 
 
Parking/RV reservations will NOT be taken until entries are closed (or the limit is reached). 
Everyone that is entered will receive an email (once the show is closed for entries)  with 
information about parking. 
 

 

 
 

EVERYONE will have to wear masks in the ring area and in the bathrooms. Our shows are 
closed to the public so there will be no spectators. We will have security on the entrance gate 
to make sure only exhibitors are allowed on the grounds. 
 
An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are 
present. COVID-19 is an extremely contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and 
death. By attending these events, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to 
COVID-19. 

 
 
 
 




